
TITLE VI, TITLE IX AND SECTION 504 COMPLIANCE NOTICE - POLICY AC reviewed 8-10-2020 
(Non-Discrimination Policy) 

 Students, their parents and employees of the Wagner School District #11-4 are hereby notified that 
this school district does not discriminate and is required by Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act not to discriminate on the basis of race, gender, color, national origin, age, religion, disability, 
or sexual orientation in its educational activities and employment practices.  The superintendent is designated 
program coordinator.  Questions should be addressed to the Superintendent.  You may contact the Regional 
Director at U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights, 10220 North Executive Hills Boulevard, 8th 
Floor, Kansas City, MO 64153-1367.  

 


